
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Draft reply attached. 

Carol 

Carol Campbell 
19 October 2010 11 :10 
Alastair Maclean 
RE: Trams 
Cllr Barry response trams 19.10.10.doc 

From: Alastair Maclean 
Sent: 18 October 2010 19:55 
To: Carol Campbell 
Subject: FW: Trams 
Importance: High 

Could you help me out on this please as I am beginning to drown. 

A 

-----Original Message----­

From: Sandra Elgin 
Sent: Mon 10/18/2010 3:51 PM 
To: Donald McGougan; Alastair Maclean 
Subject: FW: Trams 

Please can you both co-ordinate a draft response for the Chief Executive as soon as possible to Councillor Barry's email? 

Very much obliged. 

Sandra 

Sandra Elgin 
Chief Executive's PA/Secretary 
The City of Edinburgh Council 
Waverley Court 
4 East Market Street 
EDINBURGH 
EH88BG 

Tel No: 
Fax No: 

From: Eric Barry 
Sent: 18 October 2010 15:34 
To: Tom Aitchison 
Subject: Trams 

Dear Tom 
I should be pleased if one of your staff could give me some advice about the problematic contract for trams and an understanding 
of the relationship between the various parties. 
What is the relationship between TIE/TEL/CEC/BSC? 
Is there a contract between TIE and CEC? 
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BSC have written to us all and say that the risk for any delay or unexpected thing lies with CEC so what is the contract we have 
with BSC and what is the councils exposure to delay etc. risk. and why is this risk not with TIE alone? 
Which individuals from CEC and Councillors signed the contracts with BSC and in what capacity did they sign? 
Where can I view a copy of the contract with BSC? 
Where can I view the results of arbitration? 
I would hope you are able to supply this information but if you require a Fol request please treat this as such. 
Thank you 
Eric Barry 
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